
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The CHamoru Land Trust Commission will be CLOSED for the  

CLTC Resumption Board Meeting on December 02, 2024 

 1:00pm to 5:00 pm 

Regular office hours will resume on December 03, 2024. 

 

Thank you for your kind understanding. 

If you have any inquiries, please email cltc.admin@cltc.guam.gov 

 


